
TERM DATES 2020-2021 
Spring Term 1 2021: 5 Jan—12 Feb 
Half Term: 15 Feb—19 Feb 
Spring Term 2 2021: 22 Feb—31 Mar 
Easter Break: 1 Apr—16 Apr 
Summer Term 1 2021: 19 Apr—28 May 
Half Term: 31 May—4 Jun 
Summer Term 2 2021: 7 June—23 Jul 
INSET Days: 19th April & 7th June 

SOMALIA CLASS 
All the children in R1 had fun making and 
decorating their biscuits that they sold to 
raise money for Red Nose Day. They de-
signed their biscuits using coloured icing 
tubes. They then decorated their biscuit 
with a variety of sprinkles and rainbow 
sugar strands. They were a huge success, 
that they sold out in minutes! 

SRI LANKA CLASS 
It has been a busy first few weeks back in Sri Lanka Class. We have thoroughly enjoyed do-

ing lots of practical activities now that we are 
back in the classroom. For English, we created 
our Iron Man to go with our class book.  
 
In Science, we were investigating different effer-
vescent reactions. We loved seeing which liquids and solids cre-
ated enough gas for our balloons to blow up. We found out the 
best was the Vitamin c and water.  

 
In ICT, we have also been learning to use google draw to make 
our own pictures, this was linked to our Science about the wa-
ter cycle 

ROAD CLOSURE 
19th April 2021 

Penerley Road and Culverley Road will 
be closed to vehicular traffic from 8.15 
to 9.15am and 2.45pm to 3.45pm, on 
school days, during term time only.   
Signs and ANPR will be in use.  Please 
click here to view letter  from the 
Headteacher regarding this matter. 
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VIRTUAL CHOIR VIDEO 
We are very proud to present to you our virtual choir video. 
To view please click this link: https://
rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk/community/community-events 

GUITAR & VIOLIN LESSONS 
We have some availability in both Guitar & Violin lessons.  
The cost of these lessons is £55 per term plus  £20 per term 
for instrument hire (optional).  Please email the School Office 
if you would like to secure a place. 

HEARING AND VISION 
SCREENING 

Children in Reception will be having 
their hearing and vision screening on 
Monday, 29th March 2021. 
If you do not wish your child to take 
part, please complete the opt out form 
and return to the School Office. If we do 
not receive an opt out form for your 
child, they will be screened.  

https://files.schudio.com/rushey-green-primary/files/documents/Parking_letter.pdf







